
FALL 2024 
 

 

The final two weeks of the term will be normal instructional weeks, much like Summer Term, which means 
instructors may offer a final exam during class time. 

¶ Tests are now allowable during Test Free Week, which is an exception to USF Regulation 3.011 Testing and 
Final Examinations. 

¶ Final Exam Week has been replaced by a regular week of instruction. 
 
 Students should seek updated course information from their instructors. 

 


